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THIRTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

JUNE 28, 2015

THOUGHTS FROM OUR PASTOR 

 

My dear friends in Christ, 

 

I know many of you have seen the Catholic 

Advocate this past week and may have 

noticed that we have not been assigned a new Parochial Vicar to 

replace Fr. Maciej, who became a hospital chaplain in March; we 

do hope to have another priest when one becomes available in the 

not too distant future.  I have been assured that we are high on the 

list as a priest becomes available, in the meantime Fr. Carlos and I 

will continue to do the best we can to meet the pastoral needs of 

our parish.  We are blessed to have our Deacon Anthony who is 

always a big help in ministering here in our community, along with 

Fr. Roberto, Fr. Duverney and some other fine priest friends and 

neighbors who help us out when we need them.  The Catholic 

Advocate did note that we were getting a summer Parochial Vicar 

but that is incorrect, Fr. Anthony Onyekwelu has not been assigned 

to St. Elizabeth's.  We will have the assistance of Fr. Fulgens 

Katende who is the chaplain at St. Joseph's Home in Totowa for 

the summer, since Fr. Frank O'Connor will not be able to join us 

any longer he has left school work and is now assigned to the 

Cathedral of St. John in Limerick, Ireland.  I thank you for your 

patience and understanding and I ask for your continued prayers 

for vocations to the priesthood because as you can see, the need is 

great - the harvest is plenty but the laborers are few. 

 

I thank you for your prayers while I was away on retreat - during 

that time the Vatican issued  Laudato Si (Praised Be), our Holy 

Father Pope Francis' encyclical on caring for creation.  The core of 

the Holy Fathers' message is the idea of "integral ecology," that is 

how we relate to each other; especially the poor and how we relate 

to the environment which are intimately connected.  

To view the encyclical go to our parish website 

www.churchofsaintelizabeths.org  and click on the link for 

Laudato Si.   

 

Also last week we experienced the tragic Church shooting in 

Charleston, South Carolina.  We continue to offer our sympathies 

and prayers for the victims, their families and the Emmanuel AME 

Church community.  Such a tragedy touches all of us and reminds 

us of how we need to pray for an end to acts of hate and 

violence.  There is no room for hate in our lives or in our society 

and yet we continue to be effected by it on a regular basis.  The 

great commandment calls us to love one another - it seems we still 

have a lot of work to do and it begins with you and me - let us 

search our own hearts and make sure we are doing our best to live 

up to the great commandment to love one another, no exceptions - 

that's when true change and conversion can take place!  May God's 

peace reign in our hearts and in our world. 
 

 

 
Congratulations to all who participated and worked so hard to 

make our Vacation Bible Camp such a huge success! I hope you 

will always remember that we can conquer all of life's challenges 

with God's mighty power - what a great life lesson for us all! Have 

a great summer and remember the only place I love to see you 

more than VBC is at Church on Sunday!  So make sure you come 

up and say hello whenever you come to Mass - we look forward to 

seeing you! 
 

Well summer is officially here!  May it be filled with God's richest 

blessings for us all! 

 

Peace and all good things, 

 
 

PARISH ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 
 

IN OBSERVANCE OF JULY 4
th

  

Friday, July 3
rd

 one Mass only at 9am  

Saturday, July 4
th

 9am & 5pm Mass  
 

The Parish Center will be closed July 3
rd

 & 4
th

.  

The Parish Center will reopen on Monday, July 6
th

. 
 

HOLY HOUR 
Wednesday, July 1st, 7-8pm 

Please join us for an hour of Adoration before the 

Blessed Sacrament.  Our Precious Lord pours out His 

grace and mercy in a special way when we put aside our 

other commitments and devote an hour completely to Him.  
 

OVERNIGHT ADORATION:  There will be no Overnight 

Adoration during the summer.  Overnight Adoration will resume in 

September and be held on the 2
nd

 Friday of the month.  The first 

scheduled overnight is Friday, September 11
th

 at 7:00 pm 

concluding with Benediction on Saturday, September 12
th

 just 

before the 9:00 am Mass.  

 

PARISH CENTER SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 

 

JUNE 26th – SEPTMEBER 4th  
 

Monday –Thursday 9am-5:30pm 

Friday 9am-3pm 

Saturday 9am-12noon 

Sunday Closed 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=deoPYdh3XBn_5M&tbnid=9eswaT6bTEW2XM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://supertradmum-etheldredasplace.blogspot.com/2013_01_29_archive.html&ei=L6SpU4TjE9HMsQSb7YLoCw&bvm=bv.69620078,d.cWc&psig=AFQjCNEjiK9k6pr-pTWADR8jvyUBSklNfA&ust=1403712871312322
http://www.churchofsaintelizabeths.org/
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MONTHLY FOOD BAGS UPDATE 

JUNE MONTHLY COLLECTION  166 BAGS  
MAY MONTHLY COLLECTION  140   BAGS 

CURRENT YTD COLLECTION  1,113 BAGS 

PREVIOUS YTD COLLECTION  1,383 BAGS 

CASH DONATIONS   $578 
These donations were distributed to Oasis & Star of Hope 

Ministries. Thank you for your continued generosity helping those 

in need who live so close to us! 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

REGISTRATION 
Just a reminder to parents of 

K - 8
th

 graders for the fall of 2015 
We ask you to register your child for Religious Education class by 

June 15
th

.  Note: classes are filled on a “first come, first served” 

basis.  Please consult our website www.saintelizabeths.org  under 

Faith Formation to ensure there is availability on the day of your 

1
st
 choice. If your child’s grade level is completely booked on a 

given day, he/she will have to register on a day where there is 

space.  Don’t hesitate.  Register NOW! 
 

OFFICE OF FAITH FORMATION 

“God doesn’t call the equipped, He equips the called.” 

Help Needed for Fall 2015!!! 
 

Through our baptism, each and every one of us has been called to 

serve the Church, our faith family, in some way.  As we plan for 

the next year of religious education, WE ARE IN NEED OF 

CATECHISTS, CO-CATECHISTS, AIDS, ACTIVITY 

COORDINATORS, and BABYSITTERS on Sunday from 9:10- 

10:25 AM and Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays during the 

hours of 4:00-5:15 PM for Grades K-5.  We also are looking for 

those that would like to work with the Middle School program for 

Grades 6-8 on Monday nights from 7:00-8:30 PM during the fall, 

winter and spring.  

Religious Education is a great opportunity to share your love of 

Christ, the stories of faith that have influenced you and inspire the 

next generation of Catholics.  Please prayerfully consider this 

ministry; if interested in serving, please contact Pat K.(Grades K-

5) at 201-891-3262 ext. 226 or Sue F. (Grades 6-8) ext. 227.  Any 

questions, comments, concerns or ideas for our Religious 

Education Program, please call Jonathan Camiolo at ext. 225. 

 

PRAYER CHAIN NEWS 
Become a link in our prayer chain! Once a month a list 

of those who would like to be remembered in prayer 

will be mailed to you.  The praying is done at home 

with respect for the confidentiality of those seeking 

prayer.  With prayer, all things are possible.  If you 

would like to join our prayer chain or have someone to be prayed 

for, please contact Lisa at the Parish Center 201-891-1122 ext. 

200.  

 

“To everything there is a Season  
and a Time for every 

Purpose under heaven.” 
Ecclesiastes 3:11 

 

“A time to be healed...” 
Please pray for: Bob Hiner, Kim & Joseph Shafer 

Anna Grey Prior, Jim Tully, Robert Spraker, Charlie Henderson, 
Joseph Pizzurro, Stephen Kulpa, KennethTroiano 

 

“A time to mourn…” 
Recently Deceased:  Cecilia Chevestick,  

Elizabeth Calandra, Patrica Frankle 
 

“A time for war and a time for peace…” 
For national and world leaders and for those in the Armed 

Services: Jessica DeRosa, Major Christopher Crotty, John Paul 

Phillips, Jennifer Smolinski, Michael Zahorniak, LT. Brendan 

McGovern, Captain Colin McNulty, Captain Luke Walsh, Major 

Raymond G. Tierney, Capt. Brian Donlon, USMC, Major Brian 

Ferguson, US Marines P.F.C. Martin E. Koerner Jr. Major Mark 

Wimmer, 2
nd

 LT. Nolan Dunn, James Tully. Amen.  
 

God Bless our men and women in 

military service ~ 

Father, I pray that you will deliver our men & women from every 

danger that no weapon forged against them will prosper. I pray that 

the power of your presence will come and rest over our men & 

women and the places they serve. I pray that our troops will seek 

the Lord. Speak to their hearts. Open their eyes that they may see 

your hand at work as a faithful God. I pray for peace because of 

your faithfulness. Bring our men & women home in safety and 

blessing. ~ Amen.  

 

MEN’S SHARING 
Join with other men of the parish on Saturday, 

July 11
th

, -9am in the Elizabeth Room to 

informally share our Catholic Christian Faith. 

 

 

RESPECT LIFE MINISTRY 
“But at the other end of life, the elderly, they too are the future of 

a people. Person has a future if it goes forward with both 

elements: with the young, who have the strength, and things move 

forward because they do the carrying; and with the elderly 

because they are the ones who give life’s wisdom.  And I have 

often thought that we do the elderly an injustice, we set them aside 

as if they had nothing to offer us; they have wisdom, life’s wisdom, 

history’s wisdom, the homeland’s wisdom, the family’s wisdom. 

And we need all this!” ~ Pope Francis 
 

Need to know where and  
when to go to Mass? 

Visit www.MassTimes.org 

 

 

 

http://www.saintelizabeths.org/
http://www.masstimes.org/
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=relgiuos+eduation&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=MV6ayBNbfAbFyM&tbnid=v2XjJ6t9-hoMJM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://seaspc.org/academics/religious-education/&ei=RyGNUeifD8jl4AOw_oHYBw&bvm=bv.46340616,d.dmg&psig=AFQjCNGf60W8bgFBVMvaUVmKzVHTlFzcZg&ust=1368289968109525
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Let’s get connected… 
We encourage all our parishioners to find us on Facebook as 

Church of St. Elizabeth, Wyckoff. Also, find on our website the 

new Ministry Guide Booklet with all information regarding the 

various ministries we have in our parish and their contact 

information. 
 

 

VACATION BIBLE CAMP NEWS 

EVEREST 
Conquering Challenges with 

God’s Mighty Power 

 
We were blessed to have 55 teenagers bring their 

energy and enthusiasm to our program of 125 campers. 
 

Thank you to our Teens! 

It would not be nearly as much fun without you! 
 

Thank You to our Parents and Adult Volunteers 

Who did everything from teaching, shopping, crafts, 

 decorating, skits & snacks the list could go on and on. 

Without your help we could not have Bible Camp! 
 

As of this printing Bible Camp is still going on. 

Look for more Camp news in next week’s bulletin.  
 

R.C.I.A. 
Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 

RCIA is designed to welcome adults into our Catholic 

faith.  Preparation is a year-long ongoing process culminating at 

the Easter Vigil Mass and Easter Season.  The goal is to receive 

the Sacraments of Baptism (for non-Christians), Confirmation and 

Holy Eucharist.   

IS RCIA FOR YOU or SOMEONE YOU KNOW? 
Do you know someone or are you someone who is interested in 

becoming Catholic or is a Catholic but has yet to receive all of the 

Sacraments of Initiation (Baptism, Confirmation and Eucharist)?  

The RCIA is a process of prayer, reflection, and learning that 

allows for the continual discernment of God’s will in our lives. 

Candidates include: 

· Non-baptized adults who wish to enter the Catholic Church 

· Baptized adult Christians of another denomination (i.e. 

Lutheran, Anglican, Presbyterian) who wish to continue their 

Christian faith in the Catholic Church. 

· Adult baptized Catholics who have not completed the 

Sacraments of Initiation (Holy Communion and/or 

Confirmation) and wish to do so. 

Now is a great time to get information and find out more!  For 

more information, please contact Jonathan Camiolo, 201-891-

3262 x 225 or jcamiolo@saintelizabeths.org. 
 

 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS 
If you are interested in inquiring about RCIA, please contact 
Jonathan Camiolo at 201-891-3262 ext. 225 or submit the form 
below. 

Name____________________________Phone _____________ 

Address _____________________________________________ 

____I am interested in becoming a Roman Catholic. 

____I am a Roman Catholic, but haven’t received Confirmation. 

____I would like more information. 

____I am a parish member and would like to join the RCIA team. 

Please detach and return to the Parish Center.  

mailto:jcamiolo@saintelizabeths.org
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRw&url=http://www.group.com/vbs&ei=dgeIVdasNufHsQTFrqvIDQ&bvm=bv.96339352,d.cWc&psig=AFQjCNEjQqezwvAv7nqCH_eiwOrjhPvSlA&ust=1435064564785336
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They made signs, asking his father 

what he wished him to be called. He 

asked for a tablet and wrote, "John is 

his name," and all were amazed. 

Immediately his mouth was opened, 

his tongue freed, and he spoke 

blessing God. - Lk 1:62-64 

 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
Sunday:   Wis 1:13-15; 2:23-24/2 Cor 8:7, 9,  

13-15/Mk 5:21-43 or 5:21-24, 35b-43 

Monday: Vigil: Acts 3:1-10/Gal 1:11-20/Jn 21:15-19 
Day: Acts 12:1-11/2 Tm 4:6-8, 17-18/Mt 16:13-19 

Tuesday:  Gn 19:15-29/Mt 8:23-27 

Wednesday:  Gn 21:5, 8-20a/Mt 8:28-34 

Thursday:  Gn 22:1b-19/Mt 9:1-8 

Friday:   Eph 2:19-22/Jn 20:24-29 

Saturday:  Gn 27:1-5, 15-29/Mt 9:14-17 

 
 

OTHER PRAYER EXPERIENCES 
Miraculous Medal Novena – Thurs. after 9 am Mass 

Novena to the Divine Mercy – Fri. after 9 am Mass 

Men’s Sharing – Elizabeth Rm. Sat. 7 am 

Morning Prayer – Mon.-Sat. 8:40 am 

Rosary- Each day after 7:00 & 9:00 am Mass 
 

SUPPORT FOR OUR PASTORAL ACTIVITIES 
 

“…as a matter of equality your abundance at the present 

time should supply their want, so that their abundance 

may supply your want, that there may be equality.” 

 2 Corinthians 8:14 

Not only are we responsible for our own lives, but we are 

responsible for the lives of those around us.  Not only is it 

important that we grow, nurture and share our gifts, but we should 

teach our children this same lesson and encourage others to do the 

same. 

The gift of treasure for last weekend was $17,132.  
 

 
 

ST. ELIZABETH SHRINE 

Have you noticed the lovely statue of our Patroness 

Saint Elizabeth in the Narthex?   We are now 

memorializing flowers for Saint Elizabeth’s Shrine.  

Every week new roses will be placed next to her statue and you 

will have a chance to be a part of this tribute.  Maybe your flowers 

will be in memory of a loved one, for an anniversary, or as a thank 

you for answered prayers.  Whatever your reasons consider a 

flower memorial to St. Elizabeth.  For a 20 dollar donation you 

will receive a card and notice in the weekly bulletin.  Contact the 

parish office, 201-891-1122 for more information. 

 

 

 

Thireenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sat. June 27 5:00 PM Rudi Draudin 

Sun. June 28 7:30 AM James Mahometa, 8
th

 Anniv. 

  9:00 AM Deceased members of the 

   Colgan & Meighan Families 

  10:30 AM People of the Parish 

  12:00 PM Pat & Al Jenski,  

   46
th

 Wedding Anniversary 
 

Mon. June 29   SS Peter & Paul 

  7:00 AM Giuseppe Grifonetti 

   Frances DiRusso 

  9:00 AM Margaret McGann 
 

Tue. June 30   The First Martyrs of the Holy Roman Church

  7:00 AM Maria Antonnia Fernandez 

  9:00 AM Anna Ferraro 
 

Wed. July 1   Blessed Junipero Serra 

  7:00 AM Patrick Donegan 

  9:00 AM Richard Todisco 
 

Thu. July 2 7:00 AM Nancy Sangiorgi 

  9:00 AM George Romano 

   Richard Todisco 
 

Fri. July 3   St. Thomas 

  9:00 AM Ruth Michaelian 
 

Sat. July 4 9:00 AM Memorial Mass 

Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

  5:00 PM Louise Capalbo 

Sun. July 5 7:30 AM Cletus Stripe 

  9:00 AM McCollum & Cahill Families 

  10:30 AM People of the Parish 

  12:00 PM Antoinette Duchensky 
 

MEMORIALS FOR THE WEEK OF JUNE 28
th 

Altar Bread & Wine: In Memory Marion Mauti, 

 Given by:  Annette & Dominic Sblendorio. 
 

 Sanctuary Light:  In Memory Albert & Marion Mauti,  

Given by:  Annette & Dominic Sblendorio. 
 

Candles on the Altar:  Special Intentions of Mauti Families, 

Given by: Annette & Dominic Sblendorio.  
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